
“Seniors/Graduation event timeline and information 2022” (Updated on 5/17/22) 

Senior Exams 

• May 16th-18th  

• Senior send-off, Thursday, May 19th at 9:00 a.m. in the cafeteria. 

Senior Prom 

• Saturday, May 21, 2022, at the Regent 7:00 p.m.- 11:00 p.m.  

Graduation information 

• Graduation Rehearsal #1 at the Florida State Fairground. Sunday, May 22, 2022, 

 at 10:30 a.m. 

• Graduation Rehearsal #2 at the Spoto High School gymnasium, Wednesday, May 25, 

2022, at 10:30 a.m. (UPDATED INFORMATION; PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE!!!) 

• Graduation ceremony, Friday, May 27,2022 at 12:00 p.m. at the Florida State 

Fairgrounds. Arrival time is 11:15 a.m. sharp for student placement in quads. 

• Ticket information- Each graduate will receive eight (8) tickets. 

• Parking- Graduates will use the Hwy 301 gate for the ceremony ONLY. Graduates will 

arrive wearing or carrying their cap and gown. Graduates will need a school issued ticket 

for entry to the Entertainment Hall if they are not wearing or carrying their cap and gown. 

• Guest information- guest will be permitted to enter the Expo Hall 30 minutes prior to 

the ceremony start time. ALL guests must have their paper ticket for entry. 

• No large bags or camera cases permitted. No banners or noise makers are permitted. 

• Guest parking information- There is a $8.00 parking charge for all commencement 

exercises. Cash or card. Exact change or card preferred. 

• DRESS CODE- NO TENNIS SHOES. NO EXCEPTIONS.  Male students must 

wear shirt and tie with appropriate dress shoes. Female students must wear 

appropriate heels or dress shoes with either dress pants or skirt. 

 

Staff Seating 

• Faculty and staff will have chairs designated on the floor based on the information 

provided by the site graduation coordinator.  

• ALL staff must be dressed in graduation regalia if seated on the floor. 

• Based on the number of teachers that responded to the graduation survey sent out to all 

faculty members on Tuesday, April 12, 2022; 32 faculty members responded with interest 

in either assisting or just attending. Tickets will be given to those faculty members that 

responded by the due date of Friday, April 22, 2022. If there are additional tickets 

remaining, they will given out on a first come first serve basis.  

 

 


